
 Notice 

 

Discontinuation of the UOB SGS Index 

 

 

Singapore, 25 October 2016 – United Overseas Bank Limited (UOB) will discontinue the UOB SGS Index* with 

effect from 01 June 2017. 

 

UOB SGS Index was launched in 1999 to provide investors and portfolio managers with a benchmark for Singapore 

Dollar-denominated bonds. Over the years, the Index has gained wide usage in the Singapore fixed income market. 

The Index is available on UOB’s website, Thomson Reuters (TR) and Bloomberg.  

 

With the discontinuation of the Index, UOB is recommending users to transition to the Singapore Fixed Income 

Indices (SFI) which is jointly developed by Thomson Reuters and Singapore Exchange (TR/SGX). 

 

Interested users may contact TR/SGX to request for more information.  

 

For queries on UOB SGS Index, please contact:  For queries on SFI, please contact: 

Ho Woei Chen      Philippe Shah 

Email: Ho.WoeiChen@uobgroup.com   Email: Philippe.Shah@thomsonreuters.com 

Tel: 6598 1793      Tel: 6403 5715 / 8161 1568 

 

Tan Lena       Simon Karaban 

Email: Lena.Tan@uobgroup.com   Email: Simon.Karaban@sgx.com 

Tel: 6598 1794        Tel: 6236 8916 / 9710 6889 

 

 

*UOB SGS Index is calculated by UOB and Quant Shop Pty Ltd. 

 

 

http://thomsonreuters.com/en/press-releases/2016/october/thomson-reuters-sgx-sfi-series-selected-as-uobs-recommended-fixed-income-benchmark.html
http://thomsonreuters.com/en/press-releases/2016/october/thomson-reuters-sgx-sfi-series-selected-as-uobs-recommended-fixed-income-benchmark.html

